
ARCH CREEK TRUST 
A NOT FOR PROFIT CORPORATION 

1855 N. E. 135th Street 
North Miami, Florida 33181 

March 16, 1988 

Lt. Colonel L. C. Barcena 
J.R.O.T.C. Unit 
Jackson High School 
1757 N.W. 36th Street 
Miami, FL 33142 

Dear Col. Barcena: 

The performances by your R.O.T.C. color guard and the 
boys and girls drill teams were an appropriate introduction 
for the dedication ceremonies of the reconstructed Natural 
Bridge at Arch Creek. As you know, the original bridge was an 
integral part of the old Military Trail. 

Many thanks for an outstanding performance. 

Very truly yours, 

ARCH CREEK TRUST, INC. 

Elmore Kerkela 
Vice President 


